
 

13 SEPTEMBER 2022   

Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai 

Success Through Effort 

School Newsletter Term 3 No 4 

Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello,  
 

Wow, what an amazing weekend that we have just had!! The Possum Purge has supported the extermination of 1848 

possums over a three day period. Some of the teams put in a huge amount of effort, surviving on not much sleep.  As well 

as this, the kids had a great time playing with the games and on the Bouncy castle on Sunday. No amount of thanks is 

enough to all the helpers who tied, carried and are still plucking the huge amount of possums to enable the school to re-

ceive funding for the Possum Fur. To the committee, Shelly Priest, Garry Frazer, Shaun Holland, Aira Holland, Rebecca 

Jones, Millie Kenyon and Dan Dare thankyou for putting in the long hours to put this event together. We have definitely 

learnt a few things to make it even bigger and better next year!! Also an extra thanks to Julie Harper, Andrew Hames, An-

drew Birt, and Glen Taylor for working long hours in the sheds and at the event. The results will be put up on the website 

over the next few days.  

The next event is now starting to be organised. If you would like to enter the Pet & Show Day, please collect an entry form 

along with the information you will need to participate in the event from the office. This year we will also be having a com-

petition for the adults :)  So to all keen cake decorators (young or old), start getting the practise in.  Entries for the Best 

Decorated Cake will be available at the beginning of next term. The theme is “Kids Delight”. 

I take great delight in welcoming our newest member of the Paparoa School 

team. Mrs Jane Meek has started as the administration officer on Monday 

and I am sure you will make her feel very welcome as she learns the new 

role.  

A big shout out to the Year 6 students who are having a fundraiser for their 

end of year trip. See the handout attached for ”Pyjama Day”.  

Thank you for the all the families who got behind “Wig Wednesday”, we had 

a lot of fun and as a whanau we raised $200.00 for the Child Cancer cause. 

  
 
Karyn Taylor, Principal 

From the Board of Trustees 

Next BOT meeting—Wednesday 28 September  5.30pm 

Save the Date: 
Wednesday 14 Sept Year 6 “Pyjama Day” 
Monday 26 Sept  Public Holiday—Queen’s Memorial  
Friday 30 Sept  Last day of Term 3 
Monday 17 Oct  First day of Term 4 
Fri 28 Oct   Pet & Show Day 

 

 

School Hours 8.30am—2.25pm  

Morning tea 10.10-10.40  

Lunchtime 12-12.40                

Office Hours 8.30—2.30pm 

Text: 02108686606   

Skool Loop: Paparoa School    

facebook.com/paparoaschool 

All information about our buses: 

http;//song.easybus.nz 

PET & SHOW DAY 

The Vet Centre are kindly sponsoring our  

ribbons again, please see their flyer below. 

SCHOOL RAFFLE IS DUE ON THURSDAY—

PLEASE BRING THESE BACK TO SCHOOL  
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WIG WEDNESDAY—THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED. WE FUNDRAISED $200.00 FOR Child Cancer. 

 

 

POSSUM PURGE PHOTOS 

 

IST PLACE TEAM 1848 Possums in 

total 


